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NOTICE TO MARINERS No 59 (T) of 2022 

Port of Southampton – Weston Shore Coastal Erosion 
Scheme Works 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Southampton City Council will be undertaking works to enhance 
coastal protection to the existing foot and cycle path adjacent to the slipway at Southampton Sailing 
Club (Victoria Road, Woolston), Weston Shore, Southampton. The area of works is shown in blue 
on the image below. 
 

 
 
The works will involve the installation of rock armour on the cliff face and foreshore between Monday 
15th August 2022 and Tuesday 1st November 2022. The works will take place Monday-Friday 06:00-
22:00 and may include Saturdays 08:00-13:00. 
 
The works will take place from the shore and rock will be placed at low tide. Mariners should use 
caution when operating in the vicinity. Any queries related to the works can be sent to 
roadwords@southampton.gov.uk. 
 
This notice will self-cancel on completion of the works on or before Tuesday 1st November 2022. 
 
 Vessel Traffic Services Centre 
Ocean Dock, Atlantic Way 
Southampton   
 

 
Steven Masters 
Harbour Master 

12th August 2022 
 

Owners, Agents, Charterers, Marinas, Yacht Clubs and Recreational Sailing 
Organisations should ensure that the contents of this Notice are made known to 

the masters or persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 
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